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Making Choices Trip to Sussex University – Year 8 

 

A group of 40 Y8 students had a fantastic day at Sussex 

University, gaining an insight into what University life is 

like. They were absolutely brilliant, asking the University 

students lots of questions. Here is what some of them had 

to say about the day.  

 

Tom:  Aside from the Krispy Kremes, today gave me and 

my classmates a descriptive idea of what it would be like to 

go to university. I met some very nice people and they 

helped me understand a bit more about university life 

 

Archie: Today at Sussex Uni I understood how a University 

works and how much more I would like to go to Uni 

 

Anthony: I really liked the Uni and if I were to say anything to future students, I would really 

recommend the University of Sussex and if you go there, ENJOY IT! 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Year 12 MediaCom 

Six of our A-Level students from Media and Product Design 

have the opportunity to work closely with MediaCom, one of 

the leading agencies in the media industry (named Global 

Agency Network of the Year at the 2019 M&M Global Awards). 

On Thursday 7th November our students started the first of 

their six sessions of work experience and learnt all about the 

initial processes of production in media. Students got to 

interact with professionals in the Buying industry and practised 

their negotiation skills in relation to buying & selling media 

products and ideas. This is incredibly beneficial for the 

students and they are looking forward to the following 

sessions where they will learn about the rest of the production 

process from a range of industry professionals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Club 

 

Science Club held the first session on Wednesday. Our year 7 and 8s have started their murder 

mystery with some blood testing and have already eliminated a great many suspects. It was fantastic 

to see such a huge turnout of excited future scientists! There is still a great deal of forensic work to be 

done before the murderer can be found including fingerprinting, ink chromatography and flame tests 

but we reckon our team of forensic scientists are up to the task and ready to take on the challenge! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Aim higher trip, Goldsmiths: 

 

On Friday 8th November Miss Lewis and Mr Black 

took 28 of our Year 9 Aim Higher students to 

Goldsmiths university. They learnt about what 

university life was like and even got to learn and 

practice circus performing tricks. The boys had an 

excellent time, and got to experience life in higher 

education through the eyes of current 

undergraduate students.  

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Reward- Games Period 

45 Year 9 students were invited to the year 9 games period reward on Friday 8th November 2019. 

Students were invited based upon having the highest achievement points in the year group and below 

5 behaviour points.   

A big well done to all students whom were invited to this reward.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


